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Loudoun Invites Public Comment on Scott Jenkins Memorial Park Project 

Loudoun County is holding an open comment period to gain input from the public regarding 
Phase III of construction for Scott Jenkins Memorial Park in Hamilton. Phase III will install lighting 
for five existing athletic fields. The comment period is open through January 14, 2022, allowing 
members of the public the opportunity to view a presentation online and provide input about the 
project.  

 
Installation of the lighting is subject to approval of the Planning Commission and the project 

is scheduled to be on the agenda of the Planning Commission’s January 25, 2022, public hearing. 
Information on how to provide comment for the public hearing will be posted prior to the hearing at 
loudoun.gov/remoteparticipation. 

 
For more information about the Scott Jenkins Memorial Park project, to watch the recorded 

presentation and submit a comment, visit the project page at loudoun.gov/scottjenkinsparkphase3. 
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